
ST COLUMBKILLE’S CHURCH 

2 Kirkwood St, Rutherglen, G73 2SL 

Tel:  0141 647 6034 
Website:  www.stcolumbkille.org.uk  

Email: stcolumbkille@rcdom.org.uk 

Parish Hall: hall.stcolumbkille@rcdom.org.uk  (07840 640915) 

Charity No. SC011041  

CLERGY 

Fr Bernard Mournian (Parish Priest) Fr Pat Hennessy (In Residence) 

Rev. Michael Ross (Deacon) 

Please pray for the following:- 
 
Sick:- Helen Cameron, Eric Russell, Hugh 
McTominey, Ian Elrick, Lally Sweeney, Maria 
Cowan, Ada Cameron, Mrs Fleming, Patrick 
Gallagher, Michael Malone, Kevin Bradley,   
Patricia Monaghan, Mary Nocker, Steven     
Murphy, Paul Sisk, Mary Langan, Niamh 
Edelsten, John McCarron, Brian Malone, Ena and 
Anne Nicholl, Sean Christie, Bill Corr, Kathleen 
Robertson. 
 
Recently deceased:- Charlie Cassidy, Mamie  
Jaconelli, James Augustus Mackintosh, Alexis 
Samson, Jean Baillie, Angus MacIntyre, Brian 
Woodcock, Patricia Dooley, Isabel Dooley, Mary 
Mockler, Patrick O’Mailley, Hope Cliffe, Jacob 
Clinton, Fr Thoman O’Brien, Elenor Young 
 
Anniversaries:- Bernard Mournian, Angela 
McMonagle, Maureen Britton, Isobel Kerr,  
Sheila Folan, May Bushfield 
 
Birthday Blessings:- May Kelly 
 
Easter Flowers in recognition of: -                   
Fernhill School First Communicants, Elizabeth 
Haughey, Our Blessed Lady, Kathleen O’Brien, 
Fay Paterson, Ryan McLaughlin, David Milligan,  
Eileen and Danny Nugent, Bridget Slaven,     
Sharon Gallagher, John McCourtney, Peter & 
Bridie Burke, India & John Burns. 
 

5TH SUNDAY OF EASTER  

14TH MAY/15TH MAY 2022 

 
HOLY MASS (Services marked in red will be live-streamed) 

Mon - Fri:- 10am, (Rosary, 10.30am), 1pm 

Saturday:- 10am, 4pm (Vigil) 

Sunday:- 9am; 10.30am (Children’s Liturgy);  

       12 noon & 4pm 

 

FUNERAL MASSES THIS WEEK 

Monday 16th May, 10am - Thomas McNamee R.I.P. 

Tuesday 17th May, 1pm - Emilia Jaconelli R.I.P. 

 

MAY DEVOTIONS:- Monday, 7pm 

DIVINE MERCY HOLY HOUR :- Friday, 3pm 

CONFESSIONS:- Mon-Sat 9.30-9.55am,  

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION:- Mon-Sat, 9.30-9.55am,  

        Sun, 3pm  

BAPTISMS:- To arrange a baptism please contact the 

Church Office.  

Next baptismal preparation course - 25th May, 7pm 

 

HALL CAFÉ:- Open Tues, Thur, Sat and Sun 

 

WELFARE CLINIC:- First Saturday of the month 10-12 

WEEKLY DONATIONS 

Please support your parish through the weekly collection, our     

income relies solely on the donations of our parishioners.           

Contributions can be made in the form of a standing order or online 

donation through our website, using these bank details. 

Sort Code:  83-26-24 

Account No: 00255006 

***Filling out our Gift Aid form will allow us to claim an extra 25% 

of your donation from the taxman, at no cost to yourself! Standing  

order and Gift Aid forms are on our website or at the end of the 

pews in church. Completed forms can be put in any of the boxes at 

the back of the church.*** 

Last week’s collection - £2106 

Retired/Sick Priests - £1341 

Thank you for your generosity 

 

This weekend’s 2nd collection is for 

Mary’s Meals 



BRIEF ANNOUNCEMENTS 

• Children’s Liturgy:- There will be NO        

Children’s Liturgy at 10.30am Mass on 22nd 

and 29th May. We will return on 5th June. 

• May Devotions:- Monday 16th May at 7pm.  

• Faith Sharing Group:- Meeting Monday 16th 

May, 7.30-8.30pm, church meeting room. 

• Fundraising Group:- Meeting to discuss our 

next fundraiser will be Monday 16th May,   

after May Devotions (7.45pm) in the meeting 

room. 

• Young Adult Group:- Tuesday 17th May, 7pm 

in the church house to continue our series of 

talks on ‘The Creed’. We will also be planning 

our pilgrimage to Lourdes, May 23. 

• Parish Workers Social:- Friday 20th May, 7pm 

for 7.30pm, Burnisde Hotel. Dress code smart/

casual on the side of smart! Get your glad rags 

on! 

RECOLLECTION FOR CATECHISTS 

Our recollection for catechists is on Tuesday 17th 

May, gathering after 10am Mass for a time of 

prayer and reflection followed by a visit to     

Carfin Grotto and then lunch. Transport will be 

provided. 

ALTAR SERVERS DAY OUT 

There will be a day out for all our altar servers 

on Sunday 5th June, bowling followed by dinner 

at Pizza Express, leaving at 2pm and returning 

about 7pm. It is necessary for a parent/carer to 

complete a permission form, these are available 

in the vestry. Please complete and return to  

Deacon Ross by 31st May. Thank you. 

PARISH GROUPS 

We would like to compile a list of all the groups 

that are active in our parish, where and when 

they meet, what they do, group contact details 

etc. If you are involved in a group in the parish 

could you please get in touch by emailing 

claregriffiths23@hotmail.com or put a note in 

any of the boxes at the back of the church with 

all the relevant details about your group marked 

FAO Clare Griffiths. Thank you. 

CATECHESIS OF THE GOOD SHEPHERD 

We are going to launch a catechetical course for 

young children in the parish. Training will take 

place in the autumn. However, we have been 

offered training places on a course in Edinburgh 

(Level 1; Part A Formation), 10th-13th June. For 

more information or to register please speak to 

Fr Mournian or Deacon Ross. 

FIRST COMMUNION AND CONFIRMATIONS 

Congratulations to the children from Fernhill School 

who made their First Holy Communion this      

weekend. They were a credit to their parents and the 

school. 

Our children who were unable to make their     

Confirmation in March due to illness will be         

receiving the sacrament at 12noon Mass on Sunday. 

Please keep them in your prayers. 

The children from St Columbkille’s Primary will 

make their First Communion Saturday 21st May at 

11.30am. Please keep them in your prayers as they 

make their final preparations. 

KILTWALK UPDATE 

We have been absolutely blown away by the amount we raised from the Kiltwalk this 

year…..£106,000!!!! This is a phenomenal amount of money to raise from a sponsored walk. To all the 

Kiltwalkers on the day, to everyone who supported them with their generous donations, to Lord   

Haughey and the Hunter Foundation for topping up your donations and to Paul McLaughlin for his hard 

work coordinating it all, we offer a most sincere and heartfelt thank you. We are well on our way to 

reaching the amount we need to complete the groundworks. Our total raised to date is £187,000!!! 

UCM RETREAT 

All day retreat at Schoenstatt on Saturday 2nd 

July. Cost is £23 including lunch. If you would 

like to attend please get in touch with Evelyn 

Kearney on 562-4367 as soon as possible so as 

to confirm numbers. Thank you. 

HOLY SOLES 

Instead of our usual Monday walk we are going to 

go to the Sisters of the Gospel of Life’s Sale of Work 

on Thursday 19th May. The bus will leave after 

10am Mass to take us to the sale of work, then we 

will head to Number 10 restaurant for a light lunch 

returning to Rutherglen about 2pm. All are welcome 

to join us. 



MEN’S GROUP 

The Men’s Group had a 

successful meeting on 

Monday. With the holiday 

season approaching,     

further meetings will be 

postponed until Sep 22. 

More info to follow. 

RESTORATION OF OUR 

LADY, SEAT OF WISDOM 

Fr Mournian rescued the 

statue of Our Lady, Seat of 

Wisdom which has been 

on the sanctuary during 

Eastertide. She was in a 

sorry state when he found 

her as you can see from 

the before picture on the 

left. Thank you to the  

generous donors who 

funded the restoration. 

We think you will agree 

the end  result is a      

stunning transformation! 



TO ADVERTISE IN OUR BULLETIN PEASE CONTACT THE 

CHURCH OFFICE FOR MORE DETAILS 

 


